SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING BOROUGH OF MATAWAN March 9, 2023

MEMBERS PRESENT; Larry Magee

Ray Stuetz Sue Patla

Matthew Schoffel

Guy Buckel

Councilman Brian Livesey

GUEST:

Ryan Michelson - Borough Administrator

Sally Stilwell

The March 9, 2023 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Guy Buckel approved the minutes of February 9, 2023 and Sue Patla second.

Councilman Brian Livesey said maybe in May he will have a workshop regarding Ordinances for The Borough of Matawan. The Shade Tree Commission discussed Tree permits & Fees. Guy Buckel explained to Ryan Michelson, Borough Administrator what The Shade Tree Commission does and programs they're involved in.

There will be a poster contest for the schools themed Trees are worth it. The posters will be displayed at Borough Hall and 4 winners will be picked. Arbor Day is April 28, 2023.

Gary Lovallo, Matawan Borough Abornist will inspect a few trees to determine their health.

Larry Magee motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 P.M. and Ray Stuetz second. The next meeting will be April 13, 2023 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at 5:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary McMurray

Secretary